
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:    MEDIA CONTACT: Shannon Hiller  

January 9, 2019      hillers@ccculv.com; 702-939-3006  

 

 

CCCU Promotes Sabrina Maciech to Vice President  

 

 

[LAS VEGAS, Nev.] – January 9, 2019 – Clark County Credit Union Union (CCCU) announces it has 

promoted Sabrina Maciech to Vice President of Product and Project Management.  

 

Maciech will be providing strategy and oversight for all Product and Project Management functions 

for CCCU. She has worked with CCCU for 17 years, most recently as project lead of the ambitious 

implementation of CCCU’s new core banking system that rolled out earlier this year.  

 

Her main duties in this role will include defining, delivering and managing digital and non-digital 

products and services within the credit union.  She will also evaluate existing products and develop a 

roadmap for product evolution including pricing and efficiency.  

 

About Clark County Credit Union 

Founded in 1951, CCCU is a not-for- profit financial institution serving over 44,000 members who are 

municipal employees (Clark County, City of Henderson, City of Las Vegas and City of North Las Vegas), 

medical professionals, members of Nevada Public Radio (KNPR) and numerous select employer 

groups. CCCU has assets of $700 million and six branches throughout the Las Vegas valley. More 

information about CCCU can be found online at www.ccculv.org.  
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